
April 2009 
 
Guests:  Ileen Uhle Ulinno, June Pritzl, Jacqueline Kimble, Jim Slotta, Roger Armstrong, Shayne 
Brady, Dave Walstrom, Michael Henry, and Jake Stauber. 
 
Board Members:  Brent Hladky, Tom Conis, Maggie Price, Wendy Moraskie, Ed Connolly and Bill 
DeMaio. 
 
Several of the guests were from CHUN and attended this board meeting at the request of CPN to 
discuss the possibility of drafting a common neighborhood agreement for businesses seeking 
liquor and cabaret licenses.  Agreement was reached amongst CHUN, SCP and CPN regarding 
hosting neighborhood assemblies.  Neighborhood assemblies would be convened and conducted 
by the the RNO where the business or "topic for discussion" resides. 
 
Bill volunteered to represent CPN at the zoning meetings. 
 
Ed shared his ideas for a welcome basket for new neighbors and a draft of his welcome letter. 
 Wendy offered to edit the final copy. 
 
CPN is looking for folks to take over Joe's work with Crime Watch. 
 
Brent will call a meeting to discuss how we can improve distribution of the newsletter.  It was 
agreed that Ed offer free directory ads to businesses that purchase business card size ads. 
 
Jacqueline gave an update on the upcoming Alley Clean-Up. 
 
Kathleen gave a reported the outcome of CPN's parking survey.  With over 240 residents 
responding, we learned the closer folks live to Colorado Blvd., the more likely they are to want to 
retain their restricted parking. 
 


